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In the past month lots of work has been done on the 985 car, the month started off fast with the team
quickly finishing the tail of the car almost as soon as the new materials arrived. Since being finished the
tail has been in preparation for a new 18” by 45” solar panel, provided by one of our sponsors, to be
mounted on it. Hopefully this solar panel will be able to boost the car's battery by up to three Amps, giving
it a great advantage over the other competing cars. While the class teacher and a volunteering graduate
work on the solar panel with the help of an advisor from NextEra Energy, the rest of the 985 car’s team
have been working on padding the frame of the car and cutting out the shape of the body from vinyl. The
next step for this car will be painting those panels to match the NextEra Energy logo as a tribute to their
sponsorship.
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